
  

 

Getting together at the International Community Evening  

 Different is Beautiful 

A record number of coun-

tries presented this year 

This year we had representa-

tives from Malaysia, Azerbai-

jan, France, Poland, Chile, Kyr-

gyzstan, Kazakhstan, Turkey, 

Hungary, USA, Montenegro, 

Canada, Romania, Great Brit-

ain, China and Croatia. The 

representatives of each coun-

try did their best to present their 

national specialties, souvenirs 

and other fascinating national 
items. 

Multicultural Atmosphere 

On October 24th, 2012 our school 

celebrated the International Com-

munity Day. This day is about get-

ting to know and appreciating a 

variety of different cultures and 

promoting the heritage and tradi-

tion of different countries. It gives a 

great opportunity to promote co-

hesiveness in our school commu-

nity and sharing experiences be-

tween different nationalities.  
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Different is Beautiful 

Respective Guests from Gornja Stubica and Lepo-glava 
We were honoured to host the represen-
tatives of two School Cooperatives: Fruit 
Group of Matija Gubec Primary School  
from Gornja Stubica, that sells apples 
from their own orchards, produces apple 
chips and apple cider vinegar products; 
and Lepoglava Lace Cooperative 
'Stezica' (‘Path’) of Primary School Ante 
Starčević from Lepoglava that treasures 
the tradition of Lepoglava lace making. 
We were all delighted by their visit as 
they excellently presented Croatian heri-
tage and customs along with the cultural 
and regional identity.   

Visit of  our Respective Guests  

Be Kind and Help the Blind 
The International Commu-
nity Event has a humanitar-
ian character. We col-
lected 1.000 HRK for the 
Croatian Guide Dog and 
Mobility Association that 
enhances people with dis-
abilities quality of life. 

Thank You 

The entire Matija Gu-

bec Team would like 

to thank You all for 

Your participation 

and contribution to 

our International 

Community Event. It 

was a pleasure see-

ing You all and Your 

great support and 

enthusiasm made this 

event so enjoyable 

for all of us!  


